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AMH Newsletter

A Message from Brenda White
We welcome the year with new and continued support of Aunt 
Mary’s House. Following my presentation to the CV Free Church 
Board of Directors, their board  agreed to a $200 monthly gift 
throughout 2024. We received several other gifts that reflect the 
belief among our community that Aunt Mary’s House is a welcome 
and needed resource.

Two large events for this year include the Miles of Love Mother’s 
Day Brunch. Taking place on Saturday, May 11, this brunch will 
include a live auction and support from Live Event NY. Still in 
development is our Motorcycle Ride event in the late summer. 
We’ll be sure to keep you updated as we work on logistics for that 
event.

Residential Update
Our next big project for the home is updating the HVAC system, a 
vital system to help ensure our mothers and their babies are in a 
home of comfort no matter the conditions outside. We all know our 
Upstate New York weather can get hot and humid in the summer 
and very cold in the winter. We’ll keep you updated.

Friends of Aunt Mary’s House
Support from our friends continues to warm our hearts and fuel our 
passion for this project. Thank you for your support:

 CV Free Church, $200 monthly through 2024

 St. Anne’s Episcopal Church, $350

 Preston UMC, $300

 East Pharsalia Baptist Church, $300

As we continue to receive donations, both monetary and in-kind, 
we position ourselves to be a place people can look to in their 
moment of need. We could not make this program happen without 
your support and look forward to continued support from our 
community and new Friends of Aunt Mary’s House.

Together we will make 
a difference.

Brenda White

AMH received beautiful 
quilts, crocheted blankets, 
and bottles full of change.
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